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Brentwood Homeowners’ Association Meeting on the I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project

The I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project team attended the Brentwood Homeowners Association Annual meeting on Tuesday night at The Getty Center. Over 150 residents were provided an overview of the 10-mile project, a construction update and status report on the rebuilding of the Sunset Bridge. The team addressed questions related to traffic impacts, construction timelines and final traffic configurations and provided information related to the extended ramp closures for reconstruction of the Wilshire loops. Those closures are scheduled to begin June 2011. Representatives from the Office of Councilmember Rosendahl and Controller Wendy Greuel also addressed the Homeowner's Association.

I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project Representatives Attend West Los Angeles LAPD Traffic Committee Meeting
The I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project representatives attended the monthly West Los Angeles Police Department Traffic Committee meeting this morning and presented updates on the Mulholland and Sunset bridge reconstructions, and plans for the upcoming extended ramp closures at Wilshire Blvd. Community Relations shared the public outreach plan, signage for maintenance of traffic and detour routes. The committee appreciated the information and made some recommendations for the project team to explore regarding potential traffic mitigations. The meeting was attended by various homeowner and neighborhood council members, West LAPD officers and representatives from the Offices of Councilmembers Koretz and Rosendahl.

CBS Evening News Rides the Gold Line and Considers the Effect of Rising Gas Prices on Transit
As reported in the The Source at metro.net by Fred Camino: 

The Gold Line received a bit of national attention as CBS Evening News rode along with Jackie Gilberto, a Pasadena resident who recently made the switch to transit thanks to rising gas prices. Before investing in her $75 monthly pass (the video incorrectly reports the cost of a monthly pass) Jackie was paying $400 a month in gas.

The report notes that despite increasing ridership, transit agencies across the nation are slashing service and raising fares. Check out the video on The Source or directly on the CBS News site.

http://thesource.metro.net/2011/03/09/cbs-evening-news-rides-the-gold-line-and-considers-the-effect-of-rising-gas-prices-on-transit/
http://www.cbsnews.com/video/watch/?id=7358924n&tag=related%3Bphotovideo


	

	








